
Miss Jeanne Bowersox 
309 '.iashington Street 
Cumberland, 1aryland 

Dear Uiss Bowersox: 

January 27, 1948 

Many thanks for your letter of the 16th. 

We are in no great hurry to find additional help before 

either the 1st or 15th of September, and so the question 

sion now, say for the 1st of September. If you feel free. 

to do so now, then it would perhaps be a good idea to dis-

cuss these things while I shall be in the East next '~ek. 

Could you drop me a line as soon as you get this latter, 

addressed to me at the King's Crown Hotel, 420 Vest 116th 

Street, New York City, and let me know your telephone num-

ber? I will try to call you then and see if we can arrange 

a meeting. If you can not be reached over the telephone, 

then I would suggest that you call me in New York, collect, 

at the King's Crown Hotel (University 4-2700), lkn1day, Feb-

ruary 2, or else Saturday, January 31, in the morning before 

9:30 A. M. 

Sincerel /fOUf>~J, 

v/L, 
Leo ,zilard 

LS/pl 





Ube Ulni\?ersit~ of <tbicago 
CHICAGO 37, ILLINOIS 

tnstttute ot lRaOtobtologl? ano :rstopbl?slcs 

Uiss Jeanne Bowersox 
309 Washington Street 
Cumberlat'ld 1 Maryland 

Dear !iss Bo versox: 

!Jarch )0, 1950 

V. e have been in correspondence with each other """' 

~ January, 1948, and I am \'fr iting at this time 

to ask you whether you would be interested to take 

a position (research assistant) with our Institute. 

If you will let me know whether you are interested 

in principle, I shall let you lcnow about further 

details . 

Sincerely yours , 

Leo Szilard 

LS/sds 
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